Joelle Volenec

From: FONDA <tfonda@mindspring.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 3:17 PM

To: Joelle Volenec

Subject: Transient License for Unit B 421 Angela Street

My property which is located at 404 Aronovitz Lane is within 300 feet of the Angela Street property | would like you to
accept my objection to this transient license transfer. My concern is the revolving door aspect and the number of
occupants that would be allowed in the Angela Street property. The transfer would permit frequent (less than
monthly)tenants and would present a parking problem to this high density area.

George Fonda



